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CHANCERY NOTICE

This serves to inform that Fr. Andrew Kim Young-jun of the Society of the Most Holy
Trinity of Mirinae will be leaving Sabah to assume new responsibility as formator of
the postulants in South Korea effective 1st October 2024.

Fr. Andrew Kim Young-jun served as Assistant Rector at St. Michael Parish
Penampang and St. Augustine Parish Kinarut. He was also the Head of Council of
Religious of the Archdiocese of Kota Kinabalu.

His Grace Archbishop John Wong wishes to thank Fr. Andrew Kim for all his works
in the past 6 years (2018-2024) in the Archdiocese of Kota Kinabalu.

Yours sincerely

Rev. Fr. Wilfred Atin
Chancellor,
Archdiocese of Kota Kinabalu.


